
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/2/2011 3:19:19 PM 
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Advice 3842-E - PG&E's Response to Protest 

Here is our written protest I mentioned in the previous email. 

From Redacted 
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 02:07 PM 
To: JFC@CPUC.CA.GOV <JFC@CPUC.CA.GOV>; PAC@CPUC.CA.GOV <PAC@CPUC.CA.GOV>; 
BOR@CPUC.CA.GOV <BOR@CPUC.CA.GOV>: Redacted 
Redacted 

Subject: Advice 3842-E - PG&E's Response to Protest 

Attached is PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY'S RESPONSE TO (PURPORTED) PROTEST 
OF CARRIZO-MIDWAY 230 KV RECONDUCTORING PROJECT, CALIENTE SWITCHING STATION 
PROJECT, AND SOLAR SWITCHING STATION PROJECT ADVICE LETTER 3842-E (Exhibits A and 
B attached), in PDF format, which was hand-delivered on September 2, 2011, with the California Public 
Utilities Commission. 

Redacted 

DAVID KRASKA 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
If vou have anv difficulty opening the attachment, please notify|Redacted 
Redacted 

«Protest-PGE It to J Fitch 9-2-11 ,pdf>> 
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